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1 Victoria Street      
London                                                                               Email:   
SW1H 0ET                                                                          Web:  www.gov.uk/beis 
 
To:                                                                                             
 
Norfolk Vanguard Interested Parties        
Norfolk Vanguard Limited 
Natural England          
                             Our Ref: EN010079 
 

Date:  26 October 2021 
 
Cc Norfolk Boreas Interested Parties  
 
Dear Sir or Madam  

Planning Act 2008 and The Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules 2010  

Application by Norfolk Vanguard Limited (“the Applicant”) for an Order granting 
Development Consent for the proposed Norfolk Vanguard Offshore Wind Farm and 
associated offshore and onshore infrastructure (“the Norfolk Vanguard project”)  

 
Further to the Secretary of State’s letter of 11 October 2021 requesting information from 
the Applicant, Natural England and Interested Parties, Natural England have requested 
additional time to respond to the consultation.  
 
The Secretary of State has considered the request and has agreed to extend the deadline for 
all parties to respond to the consultation to 23.59 on Friday, 19 November 2021.  
 
Details of how to respond remain as set out in the Secretary of State’s letter of 11 October 
2021.  
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Gareth Leigh  

 
Gareth Leigh  
Head of Energy Infrastructure Planning                                                                   


